
 
Dated: 5th May,2020 

Dear Parents, 

Trust you all are doing well. 

As parents, you are aware that we at Gatik strive to provide the maximum educational value for 

your fees.  Our teaching staff have shown exemplary dedication and resolve in adapting and 

learning new skills to address the changed realities we face with the COVID -19 pandemic.   

The major part of the fee you pay goes towards our staff salary payments. We have and will 

continue to pay in full for all our teaching and non-teaching staff every month as we strongly 

believe the disruption that the world is going through, should not lead to employee experience 

taking a back seat. We also believe this is the best time to secure employee confidence and 

commitment, in short, we want them to stay happy and give their best to the students of Gatik.  

Further to our earlier correspondence informing parents to remit fees by May 15th, we would 

like to inform you that the date is extended considering COVID -19 as per State Government 

directive.  

We are sure to get continued support & cooperation from parents to strengthen team Gatik in 

our pursuit to give the best value-based education to students. 

Parents keen to complete their formalities may reach out to the accounts department for any 

clarification. 
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